
Call for papers for the 36th Conference of Japan Society for Twin Studies 
 
1. The 36th conference of Japan Society for Twin Studies (JSTS) will be held on the January 22nd  

of 2022. Although we are not sure how Covid-19 will affect this conference, presentations 

will be made online through Zoom and directly to the participants in the conference room (i.e., 

Hybrid-Flexible type). Reports are not limited to behavioral genetics, but all research related 

to twins  is welcome (Medicine, Nursing, Behavioral Science, Neuroscience, etc.). 

 

2. Twin researchers from all over the world are welcome. A potential applicant should submit 

the entire manuscript by the end of November 2021 to the conference chair Prof.Takafumi 

Matsuba (Gifu Shotoku Gakuen University). Manuscripts will be peer-reviewed. JSTS will 

directly make contact about how and when the manuscript be presented at the conference.  

 

3. Conference notification:  

Title: Twins in the New Normal 

Date: January 22nd, 2022. (10:00 - 18:00: Japan Standard Time, +9hours) 

Place: Wink Aichi (Nagoya City), 13th floor: 

Conference Chair: Takafumi Matsuba (Gifu Shotoku Gakuen University) 

Conference Office: Gifu Shtoku Gakuen University (takafumimatsuba@gmail.com) 

Presentation: 

For English speakers, representations are through real-time Zoom or pre-recorded video  

(JSTS can put Japanese subtitles).  As a general rule, questions and answer sessions are 

through real-time Zoom, however, you can also choose to have participants send questions by 

e-mail via the conference secretariat, and presenters answer them after the fact on the 

conference participants-only page.  

 

4. Application: Manuscript should be named "JSTS36_yourname.doc" in Microsoft Word 

Format (e.g., JSTS36_johndoe.doc) and sent to tmatsuba@gifu.shotoku.ac.jp (Note: This is 

NOT the same with the above conference address). The manuscript should arrive at the office 

from September 20th to November 30th of 2021, at 21:00 (JST) sharp. 

 

5. The full manuscript should be formatted as specified in Twin Research and Human Genetics. 

If it is difficult to submit full-manuscript for some reason, please contact the conference office. 


